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From: Jeffrey Lam <jeffreywlam@gmail.com>
Sent: 2025-05-21星期三 12:48:40
To: Shirley Ka Kei CHAN/PLAND <skkchan@pland.gov.hk>
Cc: Johnny Chung Yin LAM/PLAND <jcylam@pland.gov.hk>
Subject: Re: A/NE-HLH/81 - departmental comments
Attachment: HLH81 Response to Comments 1.pdf

Dear Shirley,

Please find attached response to the comments from the Director of Environmental Protection. Thank
you

On Wed, May 21, 2025 at 12:08 PM Shirley Ka Kei CHAN/PLAND <skkchan@pland.gov.hk> wrote:

Dear Jeffrey,

I refer to the captioned planning application.

Please find the following comments from DEP for your necessary action:

Comments from the Director of Environmental Protection (Contact Person: Ms. Maureen
CHANG, Tel. 2835 1867)

l It is noted that a staff will station at the application site. Please clarify how the sewage will be
disposed of.

Comments from other departments, if any, will be provided when available.

Regards,

Shirley Chan

TP/N1, PlanD

Tel. 2158 6241
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